
Please note that PRIIPS KIDs for the sub-fund are currently being revised and are not 

displayed. Updated versions will be made available as soon as possible, but in the 

meantime, and particularly if you are considering any investment in relation to the relevant 

sub-fund, please contact ukmarketing@smd-am.co.jp 


